COMMUNICATION - C87
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

rrom:

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:13 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: maurizio.bevillacqua@vaugan.ca; alan.shefman@vaughan.cca

Subject: [External] Proposed New Development - Open Council Hearing July13, 2020

Dear Mr. Coles:

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighborhood because the proposed height is more than double what is currently allowed in the
Secondary Plan and there has been no consultation with the community.

Martin Furman
Il Clark Ave West Apt. i}

Thornhill ON-



